
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                          OCTOBER 3RD, 2021 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

   TWENTY-SEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

                JESUS BLESSES THE CHILDREN 

RECEIVE THE KINGDOM OF GOD LIKE A CHILD. 

 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


 

             October 3rd, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors:      Scott Antle 

           Jan Pottier 

Counters:    Paul & Jan Pottier 

                                            

             October 10th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:    Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors:     Jim Ingle 

           Jarod Roth 

Counter:     Richard & Mary Ann  

           LaFollette 

                                                             

                 October 17th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:    Wayne Weipert 

Lectors:       Jay Pflugradt 

           Jan Pottier 

Counters:    Richard & Mary Ann  

           LaFollette 

           

Weekend Collection 

September 26th, 2021 

 

Envelopes:  $           1,580.00    

Plate:   $                67.25     

Total Parish:  $           1,647.25  

Siding&Window Fund $                50.00 

2nd Collection  $               235.00   

  *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

September-to-Date:   $          6,566.25 

September  Budget         $            6,456.00 

Year-to-Date:                $         20,687.64       

Year Budget                     $         77,467.00     

Siding Fund-to-Date         $         13,050.00 

Salvage from Siding   $           1,065.00 

 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

     

 

 

Sunday October 3rd 

8:00a.m.  Jack West+  

           By The West Girls 

           Eileen Grier+ 

  By Patricia Hagedorn 

           

Sunday October 10th 

8:00a.m. Deceased Members of the 

  Roth & Kenner families+ 

  By The Roth Family 

   
  

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

               OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

 

Gracie Mink   October 9th 

Brooklynn Adams  October 11th 

Alexandrea Kempf  October 13th 

Rebecca Mink                    October 14th 

 

CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES TO EVERYONE 

 

 

                 BISHOP JOHNSTON VISIT 

 October 31st, Bishop Johnston will be visiting us 

in celebration of  The Year of St. Joseph. Everyone 

is invited to a brunch following Mass in parish hall. 

Please plan to attend and bring a breakfast item of 

your choice (casserole, fruit, or Muffins.) The 

Knights of Columbus will be serving biscuits and 

gravy as well. This will allow the bishop to have an 

opportunity to visit with everyone.  

Thank you! Hope to see you there. 



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Mary Fisher, Ron Kretzer, Kathy Barton, the elderly, and , 

the chronically ill and their caregivers.  

 

                      For our home bound parishioners 

        Carolyn O’Brien, Josephine Jackson, Delores White 

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combating 

sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual abuse, or if 

you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if the 

victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authorities,   

report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnerable adult to 

the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a priest, 

deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of Kansas City-

St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing re-

sources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact Victim 

Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org for more 

information. 

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN 

THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIATION WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO 

YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN 

YOUR FAITH. WE BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM 

THIS MEMBERSHIP.  IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET INFOR-

MATION FROM ANY OF THE FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE 

CHURCH. THEY WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU BECOME A 

MEMBER OF THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

  Mark Your Calendars 

       Donut Sunday -  October 3rd-The Pottiers  

       Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

    Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

     Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

    Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 

       Altar Society Meeting October 3rd 

   

   VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HOST COFFEE & DONUTS 

   THERE IS A SIGN UP SHEET ON THE BACK BULLETIN  BOARD  

   

        Journey With The Pope 

         His Words, Your Journey, Together 

‘I will give you a little piece of advice; after each Con-

fession, sit still for a few moments in order to remem-

ber the forgiveness you received. Hold on to that 

peace in your heart, that inner freedom you are feel-

ing; not your sins, which no longer exist, but for-

giveness that God has granted you, the caress of God 

the Father. Just hold on to that; don’t let it fade. The 

next time you go to confession, think; I am going to 

receive again the embrace that did me so much good. 

Pope Francis 

             IT’S THAT TIME AGAIN!     

                 TO “GIVE FROM THE HEART” 

            FOR OUR ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 

 PARISHIONERS CAN CONTRIBUTE ONE SUM OR   

MAKE DONATIONS OVER A FOUR WEEK PERIOD 

STARTING OCT. 3RD THRU OCTOBER 31ST.  THE 

MONEY WILL BE DEPOSITED IN SAVINGS AND 

USED FOR OPERATING EXPENSES AS NEEDED. 

THERE WILL BE A 2ND COLLECTION EACH SUN-

DAY FOR THIS ENDEAVOR. 

   THE FINAL AND LAST EVER CHRISTIAN    

BROTHERS ALUMNI ASSOCIATION EVENT!! 

October 9, 2021 “Last Hurrah” Reception 

 6:00 to 8:00p.m., Benton club, 402 n. 7th St. 

 Hor d’oeuvres and 2 wine or beer drink tickets;\       

$15 per attendee to be collected at event 

For all who ever attended Christian Brother High 

School, Convent of the Sacred Heart or Bishop Le 

Blond High School and their guests. 

The leadership of the Christain Brothers of the 

Midwest will be attending and meet the new Saint 

Joseph Catholic School Alumni Association lead-

ers. A short program will be at 7:00p.m. 

 Contact John Mallon 

 Phone or text:816 248-1630   

Email: jmallonet@icloud.com 



Make plans to walk in St. Joseph on Sunday,  

October 3rd. Every step you take will be to 

acknowledge that human life is important at 

all stages and ages.  

Walk the distance you prefer. 

1:50pm Leave from parking lot at Frederick 

Blvd. Baptist 

2:15pm Pass MWSU Spring Sports Center 

2:40p, Walk past East Hills Library 

Arrive at Bishop Le Blond Stadium 

As you walk together through St. Joseph 

you will raise awareness and make a state-

ment that all human life is a gift of special 

worth.  

If you are unable to walk any of these dis-

tances, you are invited to attend the Life 

Chain Rally at Bishop Le Blond High School. 

Your presence and support is important 

Dear Friends in Christ,  
  
There are so many quote unquote types of acceptable relationships today in our society. The 
more advanced that the society gets, the more comfortable society gets, and the comforta-
ble society gets, the more morally lax it becomes. While everyone yearns for relationship in 
his/her life, Jesus lays down the true meaning of Genesis—marriage is the primordial sacra-
ment or sign. We see it with God the Father and His People Israel, we see it with Christ and 
the Church, and then we see it lived naturally and supernaturally in marriage between a 
male and a female which is open to life. Such a fundamental truth, one would think, would 
not be offensive, yet simply for reiterating what the Lord Incarnate has laid down for peace, 
order and joy in our lives is one of the most controversial statements today. Marriage is 
meant to last until death and not end in divorce. Marriage is meant to beget children and 
populate the earth. Even in the Gospel, one could see how the followers of the Lord try and 
rebuke children from approaching the Lord. Let us welcome this truth of the Holy Gospel in 
our lives, that the Word of God might live in us, shape our thinking, and bring us joy which 
comes from following the way set forth for us from the mouth of God Himself.  


